
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing today to convey my stance on the Burlington charter changes.  I think 
that these 3 House bills should be tossed into the trash can and not passed through 
the house… 
 
Why?  Well because we cannot have a patch-work of firearms laws in the State of 
Vermont.  We do not need to have any new firearms laws as they are currently 
working just fine for us…  If they were not working then we would not be the safest 
state in the nation. 
 
These bills are also unconstitutional and violate our Sportsman’s Bill of Rights. 
 
Please convey my thoughts to the proper people, we cannot let this pass in our state.   
 
You will find that people will be legal to carry in one town but on the border a 
parking lot may span the border.  Where are they allowed to park, how are they to 
know about this invisible border?  Passing these bills will do nothing more than 
violate our Sportsman’s Bill of Rights and the Constitution.  It will also do nothing 
more than turn unsuspecting people into Felons because they parked one space too 
far to the left. 
 
Thank You, 
Joseph Crawford 

 


